
WEEKLY EMAIL TO PARENTS

November 11, 2013

Dear Fuller Parents and Guardians,

We have much in store for Fuller students in the upcoming four-day week!  

Eighth grade students will be gathering in the auditorium on Tuesday during B block to listen to Rena Finder, and to learn about her amazing story of survival during the Holocaust.  This will be especially meaningful as 8th graders are finishing up their Holocaust unit in Language Arts class called  “Hope Endures”.  Students have read Night by Eli Wiesel and excerpts from Anne Frank  and they are currently writing essays as their performance assessment.  Listening to Rena’s story will add a dimension to student learning that will be unforgettable and will deepen their understanding of the significance of hope that endures.

We are fortunate to have friends of Fuller in the community to share their experiences with our students.  Last week, all 6th grade students had the privilege of hearing Kristen Williams, a political science professor at Clark University and author of several non-fiction books.  She discussed the writing and publishing process and responding to student questions at an assembly.

This past Monday, the Fuller staff began the first of a three-part workshop entitled, “Trust in Schools”.  We are fortunate to have a collaborative relationship with Joanne Roy and Casel Walker from DSAC (District and School Assistance Center).  They are working with us to develop and strengthen relationships within the Fuller Middle School Community.  Some of the key principles we learned about included:

· The single factor common to successful school change is that relationships improve. 
· If relationships improve, schools get better. 
· If relationships remain the same or get worse, ground is lost.
We are committed to creating a learning environment that challenges and supports every student at Fuller.  We know that building trusting relationships among and between staff, parents and students is essential to achieving this goal.  Please communicate with us about how we can build and strength your trust in us.

Regards,

Sharon

Fuller Dates this week

November 13th
Fuller World Language Department sponsors “Around the World in 


One Hour” in the cafe from 6-7 p.m.

November 15th
8th grade students who have signed up in advance will travel 


to Keefe Regional Technical School this Friday.  Students will 


be leaving at 8:30 and returning to school by 11:50. 
Clubs/After School Activities It is not too late for kids to join a club!!  Encourage your child to stop in to any of the following clubs.
Late buses are up and running Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday.  After school buses will pick up students at 4:15 p.m. and bus them home.  The following clubs are offered on the following days:

Study Center-Library: 3-4 every Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday

After School Activities: in the Gym 3–4 every Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday 

Math Club: 2:30-3:30 every Thursday in Rm. B45


Politics and Current events: 3-4 every Wednesday in Rm. B24

Jazz Choir: 7–8 a.m. on Thurs. & Fri. Rm. C13; Jazz Band: 7–8 a.m. on Thurs. & Fri. Rm. C20

Yearbook Club: 3 – 4 every other Wednesday; Dates are as follows: Oct. 23; Nov. 6; Nov. 20; Dec. 4; Dec. 18; January 8

Student Council: 2:30–3:30 every Thursday in Rm. B40

Future Science and Engineers Coming - meets Wednesdays

Future Fuller Dates 

November 18th
7:00 p.m. Superintendent in Fuller Cafeteria meeting with 


parents (tea and cookies)

November 21st
(New!) 7:00 p.m. Superintendent in Fuller Cafeteria meeting with  


parents (tea and cookies)

November 25th
Fuller School Council 5:30-7:00 p.m. in the Fuller library 

November 25th
Fuller PTO 7:00 – 8:00 p.m.

November 27th
Turkey Trot and all-school pep rally!

November 27th
Half day – all schools and 1st Trimester ends

Nov. 28–29th  
NO SCHOOL – THANKSGIVING

December 2nd 
Trimester 2 begins

December 10th
(New date!) Report cards go home

December 5th 
Early Release/Professional Development


Dec. 23rd-31st
NO SCHOOL--- FULLER REOPENS THURSDAY, JANUARY 2

Important Topics

PARENT PICK-UP/DROP OFF 

Students can ONLY be dropped off in the side (Mass Bay Community College) parking lot.  For safety reasons, students should not be dropped off in front of the school.  Drivers please take note and respect signs in front of the school and traffic monitors.  Please drive slowly while on or near school property.

FULLER WEBSITE    
We have a great website that is updated by our talented webmaster, Joe Pagano.  We hope that the information here will be an excellent communication tool for families.  As we work to improve the website’s effectiveness, please give us feedback.  Check it out at http://framingham.k12.ma.us/fuller.cfm
FULLER PTO

Fuller PTO has a Facebook page!  Be sure to check it out and become a “friend” of this page to stay connected with PTO activities.  Please sign up for the PTO newsletter by contacting fullerpto@gmail.com 

ATTENDANCE PROCEDURES

Regular, on time attendance to school is strongly associated with academic achievement.  Please make sure that you are encouraging your child to be on time and present every day, unless they have a fever or vomiting.  Students who are repeatedly tardy without an excuse will be assigned consequences such as lunch detention and/or office detention.

FULLER PARENT CENTER

We are very excited to announce that our Parent Center, located in the Guidance Office, is now open to parents and guardians of Fuller students.  The hours are 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., and parents need to sign-in at Guidance and provide a form of ID.  There are four computers with internet access and soon, we will open the Parent Portal of X2 for parents and students to check progress.

